
Naumann's Norcal News - By Don Naumann 

DAVE VAUGHT is the new Superintendent at Shoreline GC in Mt. View. Gary 
Carls will be working on special projects on the golf course. 

TIM SEDGLEY has accepted the Superintendent position at Saticoy CC in 
Ventura County. He will begin September 1. 

HOWARD FISHER is leaving beautiful Bishop to become the Superintendent at 
Lakewood CC in Dallas, Texas. Even though Howard only missed one 
Superintendent's meeting since being in Bishop, he doesn't feel he111 
be able to keep up the tradition. 

ZEKE AVILA has accepted the maintenance contract at San Geronimo GC in 
Marin County. Chuck Barajas is the on site Superintendent. Chuck 
was the Superintendent at Castlewood CC when Zeke had the contract 
there. 

NOONKASTER golf maintenance is now maintaining Castlewood CC and Napa 
Municipal Golf (Kennedy Park). Paul Richter is the new Superintendent 
at Castlewood and Steve Good is the Superintendent at Napa Muni. 

AFTER falling out of a three wheel golf cart recently, Bob Cox has decided 
to use only four wheel golf carts. 

LARRY NORMAN is the new Superintendent at Spyglass Hill GC. He was working 
on special projects at Pebble Beach. 

AUTOMATIC RAIN CO - Willard Hayes 
4060 Campbell Avenue 
Menlo Park 94025 

G0LFC0 - John Engen 
P. 0. Box 501 
Chico 95927 

A. L. CASTLE OF STOCKTON, INC. 
5700 Cherokee Road 
Stockton 95205 

INTERNATIONAL SEEDS INC. 
820 First Street 
Halsey, ORegon 97348 

COUNTRY CLUB SALES, INC. 
3381 Vincent Drive 
Pleasant Hill 94523 

JENKINS MACHINERY COMPANY 
1848 Arnold Industrial Place 
Concord 94520 

Membership 
GILBERT BIBBER, Del Monte GC, Monterey, passed Class A exam 
ROBERT COX, Tilden Park GC, Berkeley, passed Class A exam 


